Development Clerk

From: NANCY GOODNOW <ngood519@rochester.rr.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 10:42 AM

To: Michelle Amon

Subject: Gale Hribar, 4332 Labrador Lane Hearing

NOTE: SPELLING OF GALE’S NAME!!

We will not be able to attend the Public Hearing on April 19, regarding the construction of a deck to the rear of
the new residence at 4332 Labrador Lane. Being the next door neighbor, we have absolutely no objection to
the construction of said deck and think it will be a wonderful addition to Gale’s new home. Please count us as

a Yes vote.

Sincerely,

Fred and Nancy Goodnow
4338 Labrador Lane



